
Joni Mack 
 

I am writing to object to the application Evans is proposing on Dell Creek Rd. Bondurant. My
brother's ranch is adjacent to the property and will be adversely affected with noise and air pollution
with rock crushing and cement and asphalt plants. The spring on Victor Mack's property is a year
'round source of water, as is Dell Creek and the Hoback River. These watersheds are important;
Evans has stated that Mack's water is irrigation runoff and that the 2 streams are seasonal. Incorrect.
Dust suppression is not addressed adequately, nor is the issue of nighttime operations. An operation
like this has no place on this property in Bondurant.


